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J.M. Fleming 
Managing Director, Planning and City Planner 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on September 5, 2017 resolved: 
 
10. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 7th Report of the Environmental 

and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee from its meeting held on July 20, 2017: 

 

a) the Working Group comments related to the Boler Status Land Report, appended to the 
7th Report of the Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee, BE 
FORWARDED to the Civic Administration for consideration; 

 

b) the Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee Members BE 
ENCOURAGED to provide comments on London's Invasive Plant Strategy directly to J. 
MacKay, Ecologist; it being noted that London's Invasive Plant Strategy will be considered 
by the Planning and Environment Committee, at the meeting to be held on August 28, 
2017; and, 

 

c) clauses 1 to 11, 13, 15 to 17, BE RECEIVED; 
 

it being noted that the Planning and Environment Committee heard a verbal presentation from S. 
Levin, Chair, Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee, with respect to these 
matters.  (10/16/PEC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hal 
 
cc: A. Macpherson, Manager, Environmental and Parks Planning 
 J. MacKay, Ecologist 
 Chair and Members, Environmental and Ecological Planning Advisory Committee 
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